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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

TERM 2 

 

Week 7 

8 June—Public Holiday 

 

Week 8 

18 June— Book Club Due 

 

TERM 3 

Week 8 

7-8 Sept—Healthy Harold 

8 Sept— School Photo day 
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‘Ugly Area’ Project Report 

The 4/5 and 5/6 classes have been 

working hard on a project to design 

a plan to improve one of the areas 

in the school playground. All 

students will get to vote on the best 

idea to replace the woodchip pile. 

Construction will start next term. 

By Saranah R & Isla A 

K/1 Class Report 

We have had a great week being 

back at school. Mrs Stipack has 

been reading ‘The Gruffalo’ to us 

and we have been doing lots of 

counting. We have also been 

writing every day. 

By Beth W and Tate M 

1/2 Class Report 

This week our class has been 

learning about numbers in the 100s. 

In Science we have been learning 

about water. We have been learning 

about how to sequence a story. We 

have also played some fun games. 

By Charlie S & Dakotah M 

2/3 Class Report 

This week we have started working 

in our new Maths Mentals books. 

We have been writing about 

kindness and we started our 

literacy groups again. Our air-

conditioner got cleaned on 

Wednesday. By Ella B and Tim M 
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Kookaburra Awards 

Mrs Stipack      Mrs Graham Mrs Power Mr Smith Mr Carter Mrs Pitt 
Mrs Malam/

Mrs Richards 

Beth W Ava W Tim M Evie M Hudson B   

Tate M Heath B Danielle H Jakell D Clayton H   

       

       

Assistant Principal Awards 

Matthew B  

Principal Awards 

Matthew B  

Year 5 Opportunity Class 

In response to the social distancing measures currently in place to help slow the spread of COVID‐19, 

the Department has advised the placement process for students in Year 5 for Opportunity Class entry 

in 2021, including the Opportunity Placement Test, will be delayed until later in the year. As a result, 

applications did not open on 28 April, 2020 as previously advised. Revised dates for applications, tests 

and process changes will be announced as soon as they are confirmed. Please continue to monitor the 

department's website to remain up to date with information relating to opportunity classes via: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective‐high-schoolsand-opportunityclasses 

Book Club Issue 4 

Book Club, Issue 4 catalogue was sent home earlier this week and is due back on 18 June 2020. 

Book Club provides a fun and convenient way of bringing the best in children's literature into your 

home. It’s packed full of exciting books from best-selling authors, popular titles and series that kids 

love, as well as products and books that make perfect gifts for younger siblings who may not be at 

school yet.  

Ordering from Book Club is easy—simply go online and place your order or fill out the order form on the 

back of your catalogue and return with money to the office. Then the Scholastic’s ‘book elves’ take care 

of the rest. Before you know it, your child will have a lovely surprise to take home once their order gets 

delivered to their classroom.  

When ordering from Book Club, you are not only helping your children, but you are also helping your 

school—20% of your spend goes back to your school in valuable Scholastic Rewards, which are used to 

buy classroom resources.  

For more information about Scholastic and Book Club, visit www.scholastic.com.au  
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Voluntary School Contributions 2020 

Due to restrictions that were put in place, we have extended the voluntary contribution gift card draw. 

The voluntary contribution rate has stayed the same as the last few years. For those who have payed or 

make payment  by the end of Term 2 , we have a $25 GIFT CARD to be 

won by one lucky family. 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS ARE:  

$30 for families with 1 student ($7.50 per term) 

$50 for families with 2 students ($12.50 per term) 

$60 for families with 3 or more students ($15 per term) 

School Buses 

JOIN ROVER COACHES ON  FACEBOOK! 

Rover Coaches has a new School & Route services Facebook page. We are 

encouraging schools and parents to like our new page and follow us for important 

updates. 

This page will be used to advise of school service delays, change in school routes/

roadwork or accidents, and any other important updates for school bus travel. 

https://www.facebook.com/rovercoachesschoolandlocalservices/ 

Change of Contact Details 

It is very important that all student, parent/carer(s) and emergency details are correct on our system. If 

you change your contact telephone numbers, address or emergency contacts, please notify the Kearsley 

Public School administration office of these changes. 

Kinder 2021 Enrolments 

Enrolments are now being accepted for our 2021 Kindergarten intake. Please call the office on 

49901705 to complete a pre enrolment details form if your child turns 5 by 31 July 2021. To ensure the 

health and wellbeing of our students, staff and community all information required to be shown can be 

done so at a later date. This will include proof of your child’s date of birth (usually birth certificate) and 

your usual place of residence. A council rates notice or rental agreement in addition to a utilities 

account (electricity, water or telephone) suffice as proof of usual residence. Further information 

regarding our Kinder Orientation schedule will follow. 
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P&C News 
The Department of Educations guide for  parents and carers 

on the return to face-to-face learning states that “wherever 

possible P&C and parent/carer/teacher meetings should be 

conducted virtually”. As such rules apply at the present time 

Kearsley public school P&C will be meeting on Thursday 4 

June at 1.30pm Via the zoom Platform. The link to the 

meeting will be available on our school Facebook page. The 

position of secretary will be voted upon at the meeting. 

 

The Canteen will remain closed at this stage and any orders 

for uniforms can be forwarded to the office. We have a small 

amount of uniforms in some sizes available and order forms 

can be filled out and will be forwarded to our P&C 

representative to complete the order. 

School Photo Day 8 Septem-

School photo day has been postponed and          

rescheduled for September  8th  2020 
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SCHOOL BANKING 

Please be advised   

that School     

Banking  will   

temporarily pause 

until further  

notice 

All volunteers who work in the school canteen, 

reading groups or who volunteer and are on 

school grounds need to pay a membership fee to 

be covered for insurance purposes. Please pay 

your $2.00 P&C / Canteen membership to the 

school office. An appendix 5 form needs to be 

filled in as well as providing 100 points of ID. 

These can be collected at the office or one can be 

sent home with your child. If you are unable to 

make your canteen day please contact the      

person you are doing canteen with to let them 

know you can’t make it and try to find your own 

replacement. Thank you! 

Cancelled until  

further notice 

Kearsley Canteen Roster 2020 
 

The school canteen will remain closed until further notice as we have been advised that 

there shoud not be any volunteers on site. We are in desperate need of volunteers for 

our canteen when it does re-open. If you are interested in volunteering in the canteen, 

please contact the canteen manager— SAMMI EDWARDS ON 0403724754. 

June 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

1 

CLOSED 

2 

CLOSED 

3 

CLOSED 

4 

CLOSED 

5 

CLOSED 

8 

CLOSED 

9 

CLOSED 

 

10 

CLOSED 

11 

CLOSED 

12 

CLOSED 



Individuals Achieving Goals Together  

Respect        Responsibility      Learning 

   ISSUE 6, May 2020 

P A G E  7  

18 June 2020 
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